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Maryellen Tuttell

From: Sargent, John C CIV CEPOA CEPOD (US) <John.C.Sargent@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 10:39 AM
To: Maryellen Tuttell
Cc: Soiseth, Benjamin N CIV USARMY CEPOA (US); jsanjuan@aidea.org; 

bmcgregor@akenergyauthority.org; Adam Morrill; tmcmastergoering@blm.gov; Lucas Gasek; Ellen 
Lyons; Sargent, John C CIV CEPOA CEPOD (US)

Subject: RE: Supplemental Wetland Methods Memorandum

 
Hi Mary,  
 
I am responding on behalf of Ellen and Ben. 
 
The Corps accepts the wetlands methodology approach as presented for the community route 
and the applicant's preferred alternative.  We would be in support of  field work, if the 
opportunity presents itself, or changes to the methodology for the purpose of enabling  
improved and valid comparisons among alternatives in the EIS.  
If you have any question don’t hesitate to call me or email. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Best, 
John Sargent 
Project Manager 
907-458-1603 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lyons, Ellen H CIV USARMY CEPOA (US)  
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 8:36 AM 
To: Sargent, John C CIV CEPOA CEPOD (US) <John.C.Sargent@usace.army.mil> 
Subject: FW: Supplemental Wetland Methods Memorandum 
 
 
 
Ellen Lyons 
907-474-2169  
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maryellen Tuttell [mailto:mtuttell@dowl.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 3:53 PM 
To: Lyons, Ellen H CIV USARMY CEPOA (US) <Ellen.H.Lyons@usace.army.mil>; Soiseth, 
Benjamin N CIV USARMY CEPOA (US) <Benjamin.N.Soiseth@usace.army.mil> 
Cc: Adam Morrill <amorrill@dowl.com>; 'Jeffrey San Juan' <jsanjuan@aidea.org>; Betsy 
McGregor <bmcgregor@akenergyauthority.org>; McMaster-Goering, Tina 
<tmcmastergoering@blm.gov> 
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: Supplemental Wetland Methods Memorandum 
 
Hi Ellen – 
 
  
 
Just checking in to see if you have reviewed our information and if we can get an email 
confirmation that our methodology is accepted.  We would like to start working on the 
wetland mapping as soon as possible. 
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Please feel free to call with any questions. 
 
  
 
Thanks 
MET 
 
  
 
Maryellen Tuttell, AICP  
Chief Risk Officer 
 
DOWL 
206.946.8115 | office 
206.946.8120 | direct  
 
From: Maryellen Tuttell  
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 8:59 AM 
To: Ellen Lyons <Ellen.H.Lyons@usace.army.mil>; Soiseth, Benjamin N CIV USARMY CEPOA (US) 
<Benjamin.N.Soiseth@usace.army.mil> 
Cc: Lucas Gasek <lgasek@dowl.com>; Adam Morrill <amorrill@dowl.com>; 'Jeffrey San Juan' 
<jsanjuan@aidea.org>; Betsy McGregor <bmcgregor@akenergyauthority.org>; McMaster-Goering, 
Tina <tmcmastergoering@blm.gov> 
Subject: Supplemental Wetland Methods Memorandum 
 
  
 
Hi Ellen – 
 
  
 
Per our conversation on data to be used in the wetland mapping of alternatives for the 
AMDIAP EIS, attached is a supplemental memorandum summarizing the data sources and 
availability. I have also attached the initial memorandum that provides an overview of 
the methods. 
 
  
 
Please feel free to send me any questions. If this is sufficient, we would appreciate 
written acknowledgement of the Corps’ acceptance of our proposed wetland mapping methods 
for the EIS. 
 
  
 
Thank you – and happy 2019! 
 
  
 
Maryellen Tuttell, AICP  
Chief Risk Officer 
 
DOWL 
206.946.8115 | office 
206.946.8120 | direct  
701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 4120 
Seattle, Washington 98104 
 
who we are | what we do 
Blockedwww.dowl.com <Blockedhttp://www.dowl.com>  
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